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This Week at Wheatfield 

There are certain magical times in a primary school and the final week before the Christmas break is 

always one such period. There’s the anticipation of performances, the aroma of hundreds of meals 

cooking, the parties and tinsel, grottos and gadgets, not to mention the sparkles and sequins that stick to 

anything and everything (apart from the card or crown you’re actually trying to fix them to). But beyond 

this, there’s also a togetherness, a coming together, a chance to take stock as another year nears its end.  
 

As a staff team, we are sad not to have been able to share this period with the children and with you, our 

community. I hope that some of the online activities and festivities have made up for this a little and can 

only promise that, in 2021, we will be back - bigger, better and stickier than ever! 
 

On behalf of everyone at Wheatfield, I would like to wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year. Stay safe and well – I look forward to welcoming you all back on Monday 4th January 2021.  
 

Phil Winterburn - Headteacher 

We Are All Over the Moon! 

So after a period of hardship and upheaval, what could 

possibly put a smile on our faces? A baby. 

Welcome to the world Holden Francis Moon and huge 

congratulations to our very own Mrs Moon and her husband 

on the birth of their first child. Baby Holden arrived on 

Tuesday (his due date) which is rare, weighing in at 7lb 5oz. 

Like the rest of us, Mr and Mrs Moon are over the moon 

(sorry) and looking forward to their first Christmas as a 

three. Mrs Moon is looking forward to a time when she can 

introduce Holden to 4M and maybe also to the other 

Wheatfield babies of 2020: Rupert, Callie and Rosie! 

 

We have sent the attached flyer out alongside this 

newsletter. Please note that cases should be 

reported to: 

ey-schoolscovidincidents@southglos.gov.uk 

This is a South Gloucestershire wide service and is 

intended to make sure cases are not missed over the 

holiday period. Please do not contact the school 

directly during the holiday period about such cases.  

 
Dates for Term 3 

Date Event 

Monday 4th January 2021 Term 3 begins 

Thursday 11th February Term 3 ends 

Friday 12th February  INSET Day – school closed to children 

 

mailto:ey-schoolscovidincidents@southglos.gov.uk

